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Dear Neighbor, 
 

Greetings from the Ohio House of Representatives and happy 
first full month of summer! Please allow this legislative update to 
provide you with insight into the work that I have been doing.  
 
I took time recently to survey the damage caused by the tornados 
and severe storms that impacted northwest Ohio during the 
month of June. The storms caused a great deal of damage, but 
northwest Ohioans are resilient and communities have rallied 
around those who were impacted. I have been advocating at the 
Statehouse to get help for our region and will continue to do so.  
 
On July 4th, we celebrated Independence Day. This nation was 
founded upon the ideals of freedom, equality, and justice, values 
that we should all embrace and celebrate. The Fourth of July 
serves as a reminder of why this country, and state, is such a 
special place. While we should all celebrate with cookouts and 
pool parties, we should also remember the sacrifices that have 
been made that allow us the freedoms to enjoy the things that we 
all love. The fight for democracy is ongoing and continues. You 
can do your part by staying informed on key issues and 
exercising your right to vote. Be sure to educate yourself on Issue 
1 and Vote “No” on August 8th. 
 

If there is anything my office can do please reach out to us by 
email at Rep44@Ohiohouse.gov or by phone at (614) 466-1401. 
Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions, 
comments or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Elgin Rogers, Jr. 

 

Wendi Huntley with 
Connecting Kids to Meals  

Our friends down in Elmore, Ohio, 

Mayor Quinton Babcock of Oak Harbor 

and Susan Mulligan 

mailto:RepXX@Ohiohouse.gov


The August 8th Special 
Election regarding Issue 1 
is fast approaching. Make 
sure your voice is heard by 
voting “NO” to stop special 
interests from ending 
majority rule. Protect our 
rights and the sacred 
principle of “one person, 
one vote,” instead of 
handing power over to out-
of-touch politicians. 
#VoteNoInAugust. 
 

Here are some important 
dates to remember: 
 

August 1: Absentee ballot 
applications must be 
received by your board of 
elections by 8:30 p.m. 
 

August 7: Mailed absentee 
ballots must be postmarked 
by this date 

 

August 8: Election Day 
(Polls open 6:30 am-7:30 
pm) 

House Democrats Condemn Issue 1 
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